
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Ref: LD/KH/cc/Cashless school 

 

1st June 2020 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Cashless School 

 

I am writing to update you about our Wisepay System.  Currently, we take payments online 

via Wisepay to allow you to pay for school trips, to add money for school lunches or to make 

other school related purchases.  

 

From 1st June 2020, we will no longer be able to receive cash for any payments.  All 

payments must be made via Wisepay.  

 

From the 1st September 2020, all money for purchases must be added remotely via your 

child’s Wisepay account, as the requisition machines will no longer be available to use on 

the school site.  

 

If you have any problems accessing your Wisepay account, please contact 

postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk 

 

I thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Ms L Draycott 

Headteacher 
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